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Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools

Phone 616-748-3350 |/ Attendance 616-748-3360

Parent/Teacher Conferences

Lincoln School will be hosting parent teacher conferences on Thursday, March 6 from 1:00pm -
7:00pm and Friday, March 7 from 1:00pm — 3:00pm. Sign ups will open at 8:00am on Monday,
February 17. Please go to the following link, find your child’'s teacher and sign up for a time that

works for you. https://ptcfast.com/schools/Lincoln_Elementary_3

Lincoln Specials Teachers Conference Times

Our Specials teachers will have designated times to meet with Lincoln parents in our Media

Center. Call the office for specific times for Art, Media Maker, Music, PE and STEM conferences.

Important Transportation Information

Transportation requests for the 2025-2026 school are open. Please submit a transportation
request for each enrolled student at this link:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/IFAIpQLSeN8YTMICvV85JYRmMY7ydKb8CpO0SDIUSit2hICBIVVR
5FtQ/viewform

This form is required for all students, even if you don’t plan on utilizing transportation. Bus
assignments will be available through the My Ride K-12 app in early August. This app is required

for stop times, locations, and real-time updates. Email jmichmer@zps.org with questions.

ZKids 25/26 School Year Registration

Registration for before and after school care for the 25/26 school year will open at 6:30am on

Friday, March 7. All registration is done online at zps.org. Spots fill up quickly so make sure to sign

up quickly.

5™ Grade to 6™ Grade Information Night

ZPS Middle Schools will be hosting information nights for students that will be moving up from 5%

grade into 6™ grade for the 25/26 school year. Cityside will be hosting their informational night on


https://ptcfast.com/schools/Lincoln_Elementary_3
mailto:jmichmer@zps.org

April 21 at 6:00-6:45pm. The Spanish Immersion informational meeting will take place at 7:00-
7:30pm. Creekside will be hosting their informational meeting on March 10 at 5:30-6:30pm or 6:30-

7:30pm. Information was sent home with 5" grade students.

March is Reading Month

We would like to invite you to help celebrate March is Reading Month: Blast off and READ! We have
SO many exciting activities happening this month: GR Gold Game, raffle prizes, dress up days and
an author visit. A reading calendar and other information were sent home with your student this

week.

Walk Program — March 4 thru April 17

Our annual Walk Program starts soon. Students will walk/run laps around the school during lunch
recess on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays . Laps will be electronically tallied and students
can earn prizes. To make this program successful, be need many adult volunteers to help. Please
call the office if you would like to volunteer. Parents or Special Guests are invited to walk with your
student(s). As with other activities, you will need to have passed the 24/25 ZPS background check

and bring your Driver’s license to scan into our Visitor/Volunteer system upon arrivall.

2025/2026 Enrolliment is Open

Go to ZPS.org to do your new student enrollment online. Please call the Administration Office

(616.748.3000) or Lincoln’s office (616.748.3350) if you have any questions.

Reminders

Lincoln has half days of school on Thursday, March 6 and Friday, March 7 due to Parent/Teacher

conferences. Students will be dismissed at noon.

Pick Up and Drop Off

Please remain in your car when dropping off and/or picking up your children. If you must get out
of your car for any reason, please park in a parking spot and walk your child safely to the sidewalk.

Thank you for your cooperation.






